
 
No. D210303 

July 25, 2022 
 

Attn: Customer 

 
Production Discontinuation Announcement of S-8425 Series 

 
We thank you for your patronage for ABLIC IC products. 
For the following products, we have decided to end sales with consideration of the difficulty in 

maintaining production, current order status and future demand. 
Your kind understanding for this matter will be highly appreciated.  

 
 

[Discontinued Product] 
 

Product name Package Overview 
S-8425xxxFT-xx-x 8-Pin-TSSOP Battery backup switching IC 

 
* Applies to all series products. 
 

[Schedule] 
 

Final order End of March, 2023 
Final shipping End of September, 2023 

 
[Contact Window] 
 

Please contact ABLIC distributor. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 Seiji Tanaka 
Senior Vice President 

Chief Sales Officer 
ABLIC Inc. 


